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Newsletter 

  
 

To everyone who 

wore their football 

shirt to support the 

Bradley Lowery 

appeal. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

RNLI 

 
From their lolly sales, Mrs 

Button and Mrs Hoare have 
sent  £64.50 to the RNLI. 

Well done! 

UNIFORM 
 

 
 

Royal blue jumpers or 

cardigans, book and PE bags 

are in stock. 

Year 6 move in to black 

jumpers from September. 

All are available from the 

office. 
 

 

 

 

Raffle Winners! 

Thank you to all who 

bought tickets 
£50 cash – Deb Bowers 

Cordless Phone – Lucy Goff 
Ticket to Races – Charlie Hill 
Ticket to Races – Koben-Lee 

King-Wood 
£20 Voucher – Kim Alexander 

£10 Voucher – H Smith 
4 Film Tickets – Christina 

Stephenson 
Meal for 2 – Michael Walsh 

Family Swim – Jayne Portrey-
Young 

£10 Voucher – A Croft 
£10 Voucher – Ann Aconley 
Forbidden Corner Ticket – J 

Stooke 
Castle Howard Ticket – Sam 

Jagger 
Thirsk Birds of Prey Ticket – J 

Mc Millan 
Wensleydale Railway – Carla 

Lawrence 
Croft Circuit – Naomi Moks 

Wensleydale Creamery – Kim 
Wensleydale Creamery – Jason 

Wensleydale Railway – Filip 
Blazejewske  

 

Although it is the end of the 

school year, it is a time of 

new beginnings for some…. we 

wish great happiness and 

success to our year 6 

leavers, Miss Smith, Mrs 

Williams and Mrs Short. 

We will miss them all. 

Goodbye Mrs 

Williams 

 

Goodbye  

Miss Smith 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

This is the last newsletter of the school year. Thank you for your continued 
support, both for your child and the school. 

Have a lovely summer! Enjoy the break. 
We return on Tuesday 5th September. 

 

Home/School 
Communication 

In September we will no 
longer be using school 
planners. New Reading 

Records will be issued to 
each child. Please record 

every time your child 
reads as this is a 

valuable communication 
between home and 

school. Reading is a real 
focus in our school, and 
we need to encourage 
our children to become 
great readers at every 

opportunity. 

 

Goodbye and Good Luck…… 

 
We will miss you! 

Louise, Oliver, Blake, Hattie, Coby, Beth, Zak, Leah, 
Leon, Caitlyn, Willem, Daria, Harley, Jamielee, 

Kieran, Frankie, Sophie, Jemma, Daniel, Thomas, 
Billy, Ben, Jordan 

 

Fabulous Fundraising! 
We are donating £130 to the 
Yorkshire Air Ambulance 
from Bag2school and an 
additional £80 to Cancer 

Research. 

New Classes for September 
 

Reception – Mrs Grainger/Mrs Maltby  EASBY 
Year 1 – Mrs Button/Mrs Read  KIRKSTALL 

Year 2/3 – Mrs Eastwood/Mrs Hoare  BYLAND 
Year 3/4 – Mr Warden/Ms Richardson FOUNTAINS 

Year 4/5 Miss Buxton/Mrs Bond JERVAULX 
Year 6 – Miss Christie/Miss Narramore  RIEVAULX 


